
 

IWA Newsletter - March 3, 2023

CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS
from the desk of Mrs. Congelio

Preparing for Districts

The following seventh grade students have been putting in extra time in
preparation for the district science fair competition this spring. Their projects
questioned the affect of various music genres with one's mood and heart rate,
whether or not acids fizz with all bases, and the effect wing placement has on a
plane. Thank you to former IWA parent Mrs. Pafford and current IWA parents
Mrs. Biaggi and Mrs. Sauer, for acting as mock judges as they simulated what
the students will experience at the district competition. We appreciate your
expertise!

Kindergarten Reading Circles

https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfTWpu94kLYje5SYGyoFlqQYaItIuJ9tO2SDvaGiA4uK0LTYQ/viewform
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4aaeac29a5f4c16-iwadaddy?useFullSite=true#/


Thank you to Ms. Cajka and her kindergarten class for inviting me to their reading
circle! The students gather every Friday to read a new story aloud. They sounded
out words such as button and mitten. I think they may have even surprised
themselves at how well they were reading. Look out first grade...here they come!

SAVE THE DATE!



Spring Conferences in Kinder Prep through Grade 8 can be
scheduled now! These conferences will be held on
Thursday, March 9, from 3:00 - 6:00 p.m.

​CLICK HERE if you would like to reserve a scheduled time.

PADUA SOLO and ENSEMBLE

On February 25, the Solo and Ensemble Adjudicated Event at Padua High School
was held for 7th and 8th grade band and orchestra students. Students could
choose to play either a solo or in an ensemble in front of a judge and receive a
rating and comments for their performance. We are so proud of our hard working
and talented IWA music students!

Rating Scale: I = Superior, II = Excellent, III = Good, IV = Poor, V = Very Poor.

I Alexandra R. Piano Solo

I Olexa H. Piano Solo

II Ryan H. Piano Solo

I Maria S. Violin Solo

I Sourya A. Violin Solo

II Jacqueline T. Violin Solo

II Joelle P. Violin Solo

II Ariana E. Violin Solo

II Gulrose A. Violin Solo

WARRIOR WEEKEND!

https://ptcfast.com/schools/Incarnate_Word_Academy


 
Warrior Weekend is our annual spring fundraiser. This year's event
will support the capital improvements to the second floor spaces,

including the New IWA Library and Writing Lab and renovations to the
Sean P. Bush '09 Technology Center.

Warrior Weekend Ads & Sponsorships!
Please consider sponsoring either the Spring Fling or the Fun Run! All proceeds
will support the renovations to the second floor, which benefits every single
student at IWA. If you know of a business or organization that we should connect
with, please contact Mrs. Heather Schmuhl at
hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org. Thank you for your support!

Click here for sponsorship opportunities!

Warrior Weekend Raffle Basket Donations!
We are looking for donations for our auction and raffle baskets! We are looking
for experiences, tickets to sporting events, vacation options and more! Please
email IWA parent, Mrs. Susie Cheraso, at susannahbecherer@gmail.com if you
have questions or connections. Raffle baskets have been assigned by grade
level. View the links below and sign up if you can!

mailto:hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/3e3a4083-9ea3-43fc-b668-44fd5fba9130.pdf?rdr=true
mailto:susannahbecherer@gmail.com


Kinder Prep Basket Kindergarten Basket

First Grade Basket Second Grade Basket

Third Grade Basket Fourth Grade Basket

Fifth Grade Basket Sixth Grade Basket

Seventh Grade Basket Eighth Grade Basket

 
SPRING SPORTS REGISTRATION NOW OPEN

Track and Field - Boys and Girls, Grades 2 - 8
*Registration deadline is TODAY, March 3

Practices will be Mondays, Wednesdays, and
Thursdays at either St. Joseph Hall, Tri-C, or
Middleburg Heights junior high outdoor track from 6 to
7:15 p.m. *Athletes must attend at least two practices per week. Meets for Grades
2 - 5 will be Saturday afternoons and meets for Grades 6 - 8 will be Sunday
afternoons. Meets will begin in late March and will go through mid May. We're
always looking for additional parent helpers and coaches. 

Track and Field Questions? Please contact Jill Thein (jkthein@prodigy.net) or Joe
Dombrosky (dombroskyj57@gmail.com).

Boys Track & Field
Registration, Grades 2 - 8

Girls Track & Field
Registration, Grades 2 - 8

Boys Baseball & Girls Softball, Grades 4 - 8
*Registration deadline is March 17

Practices will be determined after sign-ups are closed.
Depending on interest, we hope to field baseball and
softball teams for Grades 4 & 5, and Grades 6 - 8.

Baseball or Softball Questions? Please contact Tony Leon
(rachelandtony@hotmail.com) or Chris Brooks ( cbrooks@firstam.com).

Boys Baseball Registration,
Grades 4 - 8

Girls Softball
Registration, Grades 4 - 8

NEW CREATIVE WRITING CLUB

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-kinder
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-kindergarten
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-2ndgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-1stgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-3rdgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-4thgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-5thgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-6thgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-7thgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094CABA72AA0F9C61-8thgrade
mailto:jkthein@prodigy.net
mailto:dombroskyj57@gmail.com
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/361043
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/361040
mailto:rachelandtony@hotmail.com
mailto:cbrooks@firstam.com
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/361045
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/361044


Students in Grades 3- 6  are welcome to join our newly formed Creative Writing
Club. Students will have the opportunity to write poetry, creative stories, and
comics that will be shared with the IWA community. This club will meet on the
following Wednesdays with Mrs. Congelio and Mrs. Weita:

March 15, 22, 29, and April 5, 19, and 26, from 2:45-3:30 p.m..

Complete THIS FORM if your child is interested in joining. Students will need to
submit a writing sample by March 10 in order to join this club.

IWA SPRING SPIRIT WEAR SALE

Time to Spring into new IWA Spirit Wear! The large Spring online sale is now
open until Sunday, March 19 at 11:59 p.m.. All orders will be processed when the
shop closes and delivered to your child's homeroom before Spring break. 

This will be the last large online sale for this school year. If you prefer to pick up
your order, please contact Mrs. Bleakley and she will let you know when the
order is in. Sweatpant and jogger samples are available in the office to check on
sizes before ordering as all sales are final.

Click here to shop the spring spirit wear
sale!

SEUSSICAL JUNIOR SHOUT OUTS

Don't miss out on these special ways to recognize your
star! 

Shout-outs! DUE by Today, March 3.
Send a special message to your child in our Seussical
program. CLICK HERE to secure your spot. Shout-outs
will be billed through Digital Academy. 
 
Advertise In Our Program! DUE by Today, March 3.
Reserve space in our program to advertise your business or to cheer on your
star. Do you know someone outside of IWA that might be interested in
advertising? Feel free to send them THIS LINK. 

CAMPUS MINISTRY CORNER

Lenten Soup Supper - Wednesday, April 5

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeDfgQQNaBkB-3BTagfMNuP82NuT8a5_7DC1x0LsoShiFZO_A/viewform
https://hometeamapparel.chipply.com/IWAspring23/store.aspx
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqEI15_S_K8LG0lpuBLM5k3_oZxuO21lPMuH-Swdmn2VBXxw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfPJAfmNj96cAroI0zveUseLE0VQz3SceufLDiDYsJRZpkoXA/viewform


Lenten Rosary Prayer

Students are invited to pray the rosary at 7:40 a.m. every Thursday during Lent.
We will be rotating classrooms each week, therefore an announcement will be
made that morning with the location. Students may bring their own rosary or
borrow one!

Contact Mrs. Hjort at ehjort@incarnatewordacademy.org with any questions.

Rice Bowl

Once again this Lenten season, our students and their families are invited to
participate in the Catholic Relief Services Rice Bowl project. Click on the buttons

mailto:ehjort@incarnatewordacademy.org


below to learn more about the CRS Rice Bowl and to donate online!

Learn more about the
CRS Rice Bowl here

Click here to donate to
the Rice Bowl online

 
2023-2024 TUITION ASSISTANCE

We understand and appreciate the financial commitment that comes with the
investment in an education from Incarnate Word Academy, and strive to make
tuition affordable for all families by offering financial aid based on family need. If
you are interested in applying for financial aid, please complete a FACTS
application no later than March 15, 2023. More information is available
at https://online.factsmgt.com/aid and in the information below. 

Families submitting a FACTS application must also submit an Angel Scholarship
Fund Application. See below.

Diocesan Tuition
Assistance Timeline

Diocesan Tuition
Assistance Brochure

Diocesan Tuition
Assistance FAQ

FACTS Application
Required Documents

Angel Scholarship Fund Application

YEARBOOK ORDERS - DUE MARCH 10

Yearbook orders are now open!
​

Click the photo below to place your order
now. The online ordering code is incarnate23.

Click here for yearbook order
instructions

PTSU EVENT NEWS

https://www.crsricebowl.org/families
https://mobilizecrs.donordrive.com/index.cfm?fuseaction=donorDrive.team&teamID=6105
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0014KmTxWON9C-ZQ64h_pv2gdP2RvM96p1U0U0uZs2Piswp8tSL5ZkzgKjbjgrlM6700YYZe0HoRpj9TLlbOt_jiIf19baoDUqMsKtMSuxznOF-tFpFZjuHCg539xa-fJ7d7VRiftCYHARRL6q4dyScs_lXPZ-_69wY&c=y24yUwK_xSCEcMiDQf0kFetnbKauXevbBNYTfIrXMay8RzcPrzg77Q==&ch=IF0RQhs-82WkoIX7xtRw9bmGyPFOkJcxqBtWFeI90ECcxipN0IwUHA==
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/b0abe7cd-b915-4434-b852-4a147ce5feac.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/ed3af87e-6510-4826-8c69-d432613c9440.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/142fcf5c-e8d7-4223-9d1b-0f78054cddba.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/ac4d626c-09d2-47ae-85d6-6b4770170526.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/db780892-31d1-449f-b857-77e5e4ff6eed.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/76b9c63e-374a-4c7b-9fa7-23651ecbf92b.pdf?rdr=true


Father Daughter Dance: Friday, March 10

Register for the Father Daughter Dance
Here!

https://auth.digitalacademy.org/Curricula/Form/IWAFatherDaughterDance


 
PADUA HS SUMMER CAMPS

Click here for information on Padua Summer
Camps

IWA ALUMNI NEWS

Attention IWA Alumni! Were you a student at IWA during 1964-1970? We are
looking for a picture of Sr. Edward, who was the principal of IWA at the time. If
you have a yearbook or a photo, please email Heather Schmuhl at
hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org.

https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/2002f706-5785-46a3-b1a3-919313c18a14.pdf?rdr=true


Are you an Incarnate Word Academy alumni? We'd love to hear from you! Please
take a moment, click a button below and send us an update!

Are you an IWA Alumni? Click
here!

  
Incarnate Word Academy

Address: 6620 Pearl Rd
Parma Heights, OH 44130

Tel: 440-842-6818

Get In Touch

 
      

 

Incarnate Word Academy | 6620 Pearl Rd, Parma Heights, OH 44130

Unsubscribe hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent byscongelio@incarnatewordacademy.org

https://form.jotform.com/42575617255965
https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/
https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/contact
https://www.facebook.com/iwaonline/
https://twitter.com/IWAOnline
https://www.instagram.com/iwaparmaheights/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:scongelio@incarnatewordacademy.org

	CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS
	WARRIOR WEEKEND!
	Warrior Weekend Ads & Sponsorships!
	Warrior Weekend Raffle Basket Donations!
	SPRING SPORTS REGISTRATION NOW OPEN
	Track and Field - Boys and Girls, Grades 2 - 8
	Boys Baseball & Girls Softball, Grades 4 - 8

	NEW CREATIVE WRITING CLUB
	IWA SPRING SPIRIT WEAR SALE
	SEUSSICAL JUNIOR SHOUT OUTS
	CAMPUS MINISTRY CORNER
	Lenten Soup Supper - Wednesday, April 5
	Lenten Rosary Prayer
	Rice Bowl
	2023-2024 TUITION ASSISTANCE
	YEARBOOK ORDERS - DUE MARCH 10
	PTSU EVENT NEWS
	Father Daughter Dance: Friday, March 10

